
Informational Meeting 
Scheduled by the 

City of Urbana 
for the 

High Cross Road Multi-use Path Improvement Project 
 

 
The City of Urbana will hold an Informational Meeting concerning the proposed High Cross 
Road Multi-use Path Improvement Project. The meeting will be held in the Stone Creek Golf 
Club 2nd Floor Meeting Room, 2600 South Stone Creek Boulevard on Tuesday December 
22, 2009 from 5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. All persons interested in this project are invited to attend 
this meeting.  Persons with a disability planning to attend this meeting should contact the 
individual listed below by December 18, 2009. If special accommodations are required, the 
contact person should be informed at the time of contact. The meeting room is accessible to 
persons with a disability. 
 
The meeting will be conducted on an informal basis. A brief presentation on the status of the 
project and the proposed improvements will begin at 5:30 p.m. Representatives of the City of 
Urbana will be available from 5:00 p.m. until the presentation and also after the presentation to 
discuss the project. Representatives will answer individual questions and record comments 
offered by those in attendance. Verbatim comments will not be recorded.  The presentation will 
address topics such as the need for the project, the proposed improvements, right-of-way 
acquisition, and the tentative construction schedule.  Preliminary exhibits will be available for 
inspection and viewing during the entire time. For more information, contact Mr. Craig E. 
Shonkwiler, P.E., City of Urbana Public Works Department, 706 South Glover Avenue, Urbana, 
Illinois 61801, 217-384-2385. 
 


